ABSTRACT
Budget 2023-2024 - Demand No.22 - Police - Announcement of the Hon’ble

Chief Minister — Sanction of “Weekly-off” to all the Police Personnel working
in Tamil Nadu Special Police Battalions — Orders — Issued

HOME (POLICE-IX) DEPARTMENT

G.0. (Ms.) No.416 Dated:03.08.2023
Sl(meueT e Dbhar (h 2054,
BanuSl(HE) - Wlq. IDIGID 18- [HITET,
Read :

1. G.0. (Ms.) No.469, Home (Police-9) Department, Dated
311,201,

2 From the Director General of Police in letter
Rc.N0.4689615/PBA.II(1)/2023, dated 18.05.2023.
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ORDER:

In the Government Order first read above, Police Standing Order
243(5), 243(1) was amended so as to grant one day weekly off to all Police
personnel up to the rank of Head Constable.

2. The Hon’ble Chief Minister while replying to Demand No.22 - Police
for the year 2023-2024 has made the following announcement among
others.

2idleflty oretor. 63
“Siemeordg  SOIDHTH  HAmiy  srecd Sieflsefleo  uesofwimb mb
BIeUEIEHEHGE ourl eNHipeom Meflbasiubib.”

sneucd  gleomwileo  whHmilflesetlco 2 _orer HM6Uco  UelmeTisemerl)
BumeoBeu HWOIPHT(H FmiL &imeued Sieflasefeo uesflwnHmID &HTEIGOI&HEHEHELD GUTT
eN(Hpemm ieiflés0u(Hib.

3. The Director General of Police in his letter second read above has
stated that the weekly-off system has been very successfully implemented
among the Police Personnel and all Police personnel are immensely
benefited. He has therefore requested to amend the Police Standing Order
243(1) and 243(5) so as to enable to give one day weekly-off to all the
Police personnel in Tamil Nadu Special Police Battalions.



4. The Government after detailed examination has decided to accept
the proposal of the Director General of Police to give one day weekly-off to
all the Police Personnel working in Tamil Nadu Special Police Battalions up to
the rank of Head Constable/ Havildar as had been granted to the Police
Personnel up to the rank of Head Constable in other branches of Police
department.

5. Necessary amendments to the Police Standing Order will be issued
separately.

(BY ORDER OF THE GOVERNOR)

P. AMUDHA,
PRINCIPAL SECRETARY TO GOVERNMENT.

To

The Director General of Police/ Head of Police Force, Tamil Nadu,
Chennai-600 004.

Copy To:

The Office of the Hon’ble Chief Minster, Chennai-9.

The Home (General) Department, Chennai-9.

The Home (Police-XII) Department, Chennai-9.
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